
Davyd Collie was re-elected as Stewards' Council Chairperson. 
 
Davyd, as chairperson, will conduct business at Stewards’ Council Meetings which 
are to be held once a month.  Also, he will be responsible for presenting to the 
Executive Board items of special concern to the Stewards’ Council. 
 
 
 

 


